
 

 

 

ASPIRE                “For with God, nothing shall be impossible“ Luke 1:37    

 

 

 

 

 

        Key Dates and information: 

DATE EVENT INFORMATION 

  
  
Weds 18th Dec Christmas jumper 

day and 
Christmas lunch 

Please join in by sending 
your child into school in a 
Christmas jumper today- 
 Suggested donation £1 

Weds 18th Dec Christmas Fair 
3.30pm-5.15pm 

Come and join us to raise 
money for school items 
like playground 
equipment and new 
Library books 

Thurs 19th Dec 

2.15pm  

Final service at 
Church 

Please join us for our 
closing service at church  

If you need any further information please speak to your 

child’s class team or the school office 

Dear All,  

I hope you’ve all enjoyed your week. 

You should all have received information for the new wrap around offer we are starting to provide from 6/1/25. This will be called ‘Early Birds’ for the 

morning provision and ‘Night Owls’ for after school. At this stage we need the letters returning so we can send out registration forms or to ask that you 

come to the office to complete these ASAP and bring them to the school office next week. 

This week we welcomed 2 new staff for a visit (Mr Dean and Mrs Mistry) they very much enjoyed meeting their new classes and the children in Y2 and 

Y3.  

One thing we have trialed in school recently is a Thursday afternoon ‘Charity Cook’ for Street Treats. This was donated to their Thursday night meeting in 

Manchester and given out to those who need our support the most.  We will be sending out a message to ask for people to donate foods for us to cook 

with and also to come and support the cooking on selected Thursday afternoons from 2.30pm until 3.10pm. We plan on opening this up for parents to 

join us too, so please keep your eyes open for the information as to how to join us in January 2025 with this worthwhile initiative.  

There is lots going on next week with it being the last week of term and the Christmas Fair! I hope you can join us at the Christmas fair on WEDNESDAY 

18th December (front yard from 3.30pm) . It is also Christmas jumper day and Christmas lunch day…so an amazing festive day, awaits us all!! 

Thank you to everyone for supporting the Tombolo today with chocolate and Bottles. This weekend the children have been sent home with raffle tickets 

– please could we ask that if you want to support this that you follow the instructions and return the envelopes and tickets before 9am on Wednesday  

18th December to the office.  Donations can still be left with the office next week and we have a couple of stalls left for rent too! 

I hope you have a good weekend and see you all next week! 

 

Class Star of the week Christian Values Award 

Rec Isla  Ibrahim  
Y1 Joanie  Dolce-Rae  
Y2 Calvin  Kalsoom  
Y3 Isla  Ibrahim  
Y4  Anaiyah  Anayah 
Y5 Harry W  Ethan  
Y6 Freddie L  Kris   

 

Useful links 

School Web Page: https:/ /www.ststephensprimary.co.uk/                                 School Instagram account:  
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